
                                                                                     Piraeus, 27 March  2020 

 

                             

 

 

Subject: Extension of the deadline   for offers’  submission regarding  the Call of Tender  

for  the «Installation of Cone Fenders at the eastern part of Pier I»   

 

 

Please, be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the 

submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until  10th April 2020, 16:00 Greek time.  

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender.  

 

      PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/item/download/14610_6cfa699bfcde11ba8dc071ab28a59a82
http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/item/download/14610_6cfa699bfcde11ba8dc071ab28a59a82

